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Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 10 Summer 2024  

 Friday 5th July 2024 

Summer Holiday  
Club 

Crediton Congregational 
Church are running their 
summer holiday club on 
Wednesday 14th- Friday 

16th August, 10am – 
1pm. Lunch is included 
and each day costs £2. 

The club is open for 
Reception to Y6 children 

- please book in 
advance at the CCC 

website:- creditoncongr
egational.org - and click 

on the Holiday Club 
banner, which goes 

directly to the booking 
page. 

If anyone has any 
questions, please 

contact:  
dave@crediton.church 

 

Crediton Foodbank 
Our local foodbank in 

Crediton provides 
fantastic support to 
many families in the 
town and are always 

there if you ever need 
them. They also offer a 
free café every Friday 
from 10am until 12pm 
where clients can have 
a hot drink and slice of 

cake whilst they wait for 
their food parcel to be 
packed. The Foodbank 

is open on Monday 
evenings at 6pm and 
Tuesday and Friday 
mornings from 10-
12pm. Tel: 07740 

202721 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Staffing Structure September 2024 
As you know, each year our class structure changes due to the different number of children in 
each year group. As from September, the classes will be set up as follows: 
 

Year Groups Teachers 

Reception Miss Brown and Mrs Stevens 

Year 1 Mrs Steph Williams & Mrs Sarah Williams  

Year 1/2 Mrs Vere & Mrs Miller (Mrs Yendell will cover for Mrs Vere’s 
maternity leave from October) 

Year 2 Miss Davey 

Year 2/3 Mrs Turagabeci & Mrs Cumming 

Year 3/4 Miss Maddison & Mrs Cornelius 

Year 3/4 Miss Jones will be covering this class for Miss Hutchens’ 
maternity leave from September 

Year 5/6 Mr Williams  

Year 5/6 Miss Hughes 

 
Staffing Update You may have noticed that some teachers’ names are missing from the list 
above and that is because congratulations are in order for Mr Willcox and Miss Mildon. Mr 
Willcox has been successful in securing the headship position at St Joseph’s Catholic Primary 
School in Exmouth and Miss Mildon has been offered a permanent teaching post at Haywards 
Primary School. Obviously these are great opportunities for both members of staff but we will 
certainly miss having both Mr Willcox and Miss Mildon at Landscore.  They have both done an 
amazing job of supporting and helping the children of Landscore on their educational journey. 
Both Haywards and St Joseph’s are very lucky to be gaining such valued members of staff and I 
am sure you will all join with me in wishing them both all the very best for their new adventure. 
 
We are also having to say Goodbye to two of our teaching assistants this term. Mrs Brooks and 
Mrs Laird will both be leaving us at the end of term to explore new opportunities and have more 
time for other ventures. Mrs Laird, however, will still be with us in her role as a meal time assistant 
which is great news.  Both members of staff have brought a wide range of skills to the team and 
we are very grateful for all the years that they have been here to support our children.  
Good luck to you both and thank you from everyone at Landscore. 

 
PTA Disco The PTA are running a disco on Thursday, 18th July. Children in  
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are invited to come along from 3:30pm to 4:15pm. (The children 
are welcome to bring their disco clothes to school and can then change in their classroom at the 
end of the school day. Reception parents are asked to come along to help the children change 
please!)   
Children in Years 3, 4 and 5 are invited from 4:30pm to 5:30pm 
Year 6 leavers’ are invited from 5:45pm to 7:00pm.  
Tickets will cost £3.50 each to include a drink and a packet of crisps. Tickets will be put on Ticket 
Tailor and will be available next week. Alternatively, your child can pay on the door, but please 
ensure they have the correct money. Year 6 leavers are not required to pay for their tickets. 
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 Sports Day – Many thanks to all of you who came along to 
support our sports day on Tuesday – it was great to see so 
many of you there. It was a fabulous day and everyone seemed 
to enjoy it. The children all did amazingly well and gave their 
very best to every activity. Well done to them all. A big thank 
you to Mr Evans and all the staff for the fabulous organisation 
and smooth running of the day. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mental Health Support  I’m really pleased to say that we have been lucky enough to get the 
mental health support team (MHST) working with us here at Landscore Primary. MHST are part 
of Devon Partnership NHS Trust’s, Children and Family Health Devon provision. They work with a 
number of primary, secondary and specialist school’s across Devon to provide early intervention 
mental health support to the whole school community through guided self-help. They will be 
offering a coffee morning for parents in school on Monday 15th July (at 9am) for you to come 
along, learn more about their service and ask any questions. We will be offering more 
opportunities to meet them in September. In the meantime, please watch these short videos to 
learn more: https://youtu.be/NqnEoi58-5E 
 
Congratulations must go to Henry Turner for doing so well at his 
football presentation for Copplestone under 8s which took place 
at FootGolf in Exeter last week. Henry received the trophy for the 
best attitude. What a fantastic accolade Henry, very well done. 
Congratulations must also go to Ivy Doyle and Frankie Blanchford 
who have both completed their grade 1 ballet exam at the 
weekend. The girls have worked really hard for the exam and 
although they won’t know what grade they have received until 
August, they are both feeling confident! Well done girls and fingers crossed! 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Debbie Main   
 

https://youtu.be/NqnEoi58-5E

